

PO Box 117, CANNONVALE Q 4802

**Telephone**: 07 4946 2333 **Facsimile**: 07 4946 2300

Website: cannonvaless.eq.edu.au

Email: principal@cannonvaless.eq.edu.au

## HOME READER AND LIBRARY BOOK PERMISSION

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Rose Kemn

During your child's time at Cannonvale State School, they will be participating in library book borrowing and our Home Reading Program.

Students will bring books home on a regular basis. Once a home reader book is returned, a new one will be issued. Once a library book is returned, a student is then able to borrow another. A record of your child's borrowing will be kept by the school. It is the parent's/caregiver's responsibility to ensure all books are returned in good condition.

If a book is misplaced or damaged, the parent/caregiver will be asked to pay the cost of replacement. If the book is found after payment has been made, a refund will be given provided a new replacement book has not already been ordered. Once the replacement fee has been arranged, a new home reader will be issued or library book borrowing can recommence.

Please complete the permission below for your child to participate in Cannonvale State School library book borrowing and Home Reading Program.

Angie Kelly

Librarian	Principal
×	
HOME READER AN	ND LIBRARY BOOK PERMISSION
, , ,	me library books and home readers whilst a student at nd that I am responsible for caring for the school's placed or damaged books.
Child's Name:	
Parent / Guardian Name:	
Parent / Guardian Signature:	<del>-</del>
Date://	

